
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

 

Date 24/04/2024 

Present Mrs Iqbal, Salah Uddin, Shahzain Ali, Abira Hussain, Fuzail Mustafa, 
Zain Mahmood, Sabaa Ali, Murtaza Mehr, Zain Raja, Eessa 
Muhammad and Subhan Ejaz. 

 
 

 Miss Quadri has asked if the children can think of names for our three classrooms 
downstairs. Hopefully the children will come back with lots of ideas next week. 

 The children have asked for a basketball at lunchtime so that they can practice 
shooting through the hoops.  I have spoken with Miss Jackson who said she will 
put one out as long as children are sensible and use it for the basketball hoop only 
and not for football. 

 Some of the boys have asked if they can have four corner flags for the football 
area. 

 As most classrooms in KS2 don’t have hot running water, the children would like 
to know if Mrs Taylor would consider pricing this up. 

 Classes are running out of glue sticks regularly.  The children have asked if we can 
have ‘Pritt Sticks’ as these last longer than the YPO glue sticks. 

 There is also a shortage of whiteboard pens so children have asked if we can have 
some more of the refillable ink pods. 

 The school council will be launching their Eid competition before the half term 
holidays so children will have extra time during the holidays to perfect their 
entries. 
 
 

 
Thank you children for your contributions.  
  

 
 
 

 


